
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2019-20/No.66 Date : 11/11/2019
To: All Parents
From: The Principal
Subject: Invitation for the Mega Project

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Redbricks Education Foundation!

We take great pleasure in inviting you to a Children’s Work Exhibition on “Exploring Creative Thinking and
Imagination,” “Exploring our Visual Spatial Intelligence” and “Exploring our Visual Spatial Intelligence” put
together by the students of Redbricks. Through this exhibition, we aim to convey the learning and
developmental processes that children go through, under the Inquiry-based & Project-based teaching
learning approaches.

The exhibition will be a culmination of the work done by Pre-schoolers (1.5 to 5.5 year olds) on “Exploring
Creative Thinking and Imagination.” These projects were undertaken to help children inquire and learn, while
developing important attitudes, processes and skills. The discovery and creation processes of children will be
displayed in the exhibition, along with the various products that evolved throughout the project journey.

The exhibition will also display the work of Primary school children (1st to 4th graders) on “Exploring our Visual
Spatial Intelligence and Linguistic Intelligence.” These projects were conducted under their ‘Interest Centers’
program, with a focus on exploring the Theory of Multiple Intelligences which states that people do not have
just an intellectual capacity, but have many kinds of intelligence .

This 2 day Exhibition will be held on the 16th (Saturday) and 17th (Sunday) of November 2019 at 079 Stories,
Bodakdev, Ahmedabad.

The exhibition is sure to ignite inquisitiveness and interest in children as well as adults, especially educators
and parents.

We would be highly motivated if you would visit our exhibition and, also encourage friends and family to do
the same.

Please find enclosed here the invitation card with more details.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School




